
 

 

CITY OF SWEENY 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

The men and women of our law enforcement community dedicate their lives to serving the public 

each and every day. They place the safety of others before their own and epitomize selflessness, courage 

and honor. 

The risks they take each day are what make their service so heroic. Sadly, across our state and 

nation, peace officers are all too often lost in the line of duty.  

In honor of their sacrifice, we all come together annually to pay special tribute to our fallen 

heroes and to the entire law enforcement community that still serves. 

At this time, I encourage my fellow citizens to join me in thanking the members of law 

enforcement and their families for their service and sacrifice in keeping our City, State and Nation safe.  

Therefore, I, Jeff Farley, Mayor of Sweeny Texas, do hereby proclaim May 15 and May 15 – 19, 

2023, respectively, to be  

Peace Officers Memorial Day and Week 

 in Sweeny and urge the appropriate recognition whereof. 

In official recognition whereof, I hereby affix my signature this the 25st day of April 2023. 

 

 

Mayor Jeff Farley 


